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Can you please arrange for the attached note from the Inspectors concerning 
an extra Hearing day to be put on the website. 
  
“We have considered several  requests  that we should hold an additional day 
of the hearings to consider material alternative to that set out in the advertised 
changes. 
  
However, we consider that the discussions on 9 December, supplemented by 
the subsequent written responses that have been made to the advertised 
proposed changes, provide us with an adequate understanding of the issues 
necessary to reach a judgement on the soundness of the JCS in those 
respects.  We have therefore decided that it is not necessary to hold an 
additional day of the hearings.” 
  
Many thanks 
  
Louise 
  
Tel:  07789-486419 
Email:  lstjohnhowe@hotmail.co.uk


